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The Housing Authority of the City of Austin announces a Public Comment Period for proposed 
changes to the HACA Community Service and Self-Sufficiency Requirement (CSSR) Policy. 
Attached is the modified version of the (CSSR) Policy.  
 
There will be a thirty day public comment period commencing at 5:00 p.m. on December 10, 
2010, through 5:00 p.m. on January 11, 2011.  All comments should be made in writing and 
delivered to: 

The Housing Authority of the City of Austin 
Attention:  James L. Hargrove, President and CEO 
1124 S. IH-35  
Austin, TX  78704  

 
The Housing Authority of the City of Austin Board of Commissioners will vote on the adoption 
of the proposed modified Community Service and Self-Sufficiency Requirement Policy on 
Thursday, February 17, 2011 at the HACA Central Office located at 1124 S. IH-35, Austin, 
Texas 78704 at 12:00 p.m.  A forum will be available during Citizens Communication to voice 
your concerns. 
 
If you should have any questions pertaining to the proposed revisions, please call 477-4488. 
 
 
 
 

 


